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INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS 
SOLID WASTE RECYCLING COLLECTION SERVICES  

HANCOCK COUNTY REGIONAL SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY 
 
Sealed proposals for Solid Waste Recycling Services addressed to Hancock County Regional Solid Waste 
Management Authority (the “Authority”) will be received at Compton Engineering, Inc. at 3036 
Longfellow Drive, Bay St. Louis, MS, until 2:30 p.m. LOCAL TIME on May 8, 2017, and then will be 
publicly opened and read at a meeting of the Authority on May 8, 2017 at 4:30 P.M. or shortly thereafter 
located at the City of Bay St. Louis Conference Center, 598 Main Street, Bay St. Louis MS.  Any 
proposals received after the time and date specified will not be considered and will be returned unopened.  
Proposals which are mailed shall be addressed to the Hancock County Regional Solid Waste Management 
Authority, P.O. Box 2601, Bay St. Louis, MS 39521.  All proposals shall be sealed and mailed in 
accordance with the information to Proposers. 
LOCATION AND SPECIFICATIONS 
 
The location of the services will be within the boundaries of Hancock County only, including the 
municipalities of Bay Saint Louis, Diamondhead, and Waveland. 
 
The following location has been provided copies of the Contract Documents for the services contemplated 
herein: 
 
1. Compton Engineering, Inc. 
 3036 Longfellow Drive 
 Bay St. Louis, MS  39520 
 
ALL SERVICE PROVIDERS MUST OBTAIN A COPY OF THE PROPOSAL DOCUMENTS 
AND BE LOGGED IN ON A PROPOSED BIDDER LIST AT THE AUTHORITY’S ENGINEER 
OF RECORD:  COMPTON ENGINEERING, INC., 3036 LONGFELLOW DRIVE, BAY SAINT 
LOUIS, MS 39520. 
 
In order to perform public work, the successful proposer shall, as applicable, hold or obtain such business 
licenses as required by state statutes to perform the services contained the Contract. 
 
Before a Contract will be awarded for the services contemplated herein, the Authority will conduct an 
investigation as is necessary to determine the performance record and ability of the lowest and best 
responsible responsive qualified proposer to perform the size and type of service specified under the 
Contract.  Upon request, the proposer shall submit such information as deemed necessary by the 
Authority to evaluate the proposer’s qualifications. 
 
For information concerning the proposed services, contact Compton Engineering, Inc., Telephone:  228-
467-2770 located at 3036 Longfellow Drive, Bay St. Louis, MS 39520. 
 
The right is reserved to reject all proposals or any proposal not conforming to the intent and purpose of 
the Contract Documents, and to postpone the award of the Contract for a period of time which, however, 
shall not extend beyond 90 days from the proposal opening date. 
 
Dated this the 28th day of March, 2017. 
     Hancock County Regional Solid Waste Management Authority 
 
     Les Fillingame, Chairman 


